


 

a.  NCMC, Northwood University Renew Transfer Agreement 

 

On Monday, June 26, 2023, NCMC and Northwood University reaffirmed a partnership that 

promotes seamless transfer between the two institutions. The “3+1” transfer articulation 

agreement ensures that students who study at North Central for three years can transfer to 

Northwood to complete a bachelor’s degree in one year on the following tracks: accounting, 

management, and marketing.

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ncmich.edu%2Fadmissions%2Ftransfer-information%2Farticulation-agreements.html&data=05%7C01%7Cmmansfield%40ncmich.edu%7C88796b485d75427b298408db765d2420%7C626e3ca99ede485db47bbfb85b7d12d1%7C1%7C0%7C638233914725445468%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uggyd51I6YviYpa%2BqNxJ5%2FNIsBEivtKbacKY4TTt4AU%3D&reserved=0


 

Students enrolled in Fast Track programs gain exclusive access to Michigan Learning & 

Education Advancement Program (MiLEAP) grants, which cover partial or full course tuition. 

Additional financial support available through the NCMC Foundation means that some students 

qualify to complete their Fast Track program free of charge.   

 

For more information about the Fast Track programs, visit www.ncmich.edu/fast-track.   

 

6. SCHEDULED PUBLIC COMMENT  

None. 

 

7. FINANCIAL REPORT 

Dr. Tom Zeidel, Vice President for Finance & Facilities was asked by Trustee Fought to provide a 

financial report for June 30, 2023. Tom certified that the financials as of June 2023 are within the 

adopted tentative budget for 2022-23. 

 

It was moved by Trustee Fought and supported by Trustee Kring that the financial report and 

statement of bills be accepted as submitted.  

 

 AYES: Trustees Etienne, Fought, Kring, Rasmussen, Shirilla, and Shorter 

 NAYS: None 

 ABSENT: Trustee Keiswetter 

 

8. PRESIDENT’S REPORTS 

 President Finley provided updates on the following items: 

 

a.  President’s Circle Event 

 

On Tuesday, June 22nd, the College’s Foundation held a President’s Circle event. We were able to 

celebrate with those who have donated generously to North Central, 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ncmich.edu%2Ffast-track&data=05%7C01%7Cmmansfield%40ncmich.edu%7C19de314591a34ed7e25d08db78d2426c%7C626e3ca99ede485db47bbfb85b7d12d1%7C1%7C0%7C638236616798181036%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=euPhEJW9Ko2qs3aMXlSLhmbn49Z4spdCANMaj0sBcRw%3D&reserved=0




 

 AYES: Trustees Etienne, Fought, Kring, Rasmussen, Shirilla, and Shorter 

 NAYS: None 

 ABSENT: Trustee Keiswetter 

 

 

 
/S/ Daniel D. Rasmussen, Chairman 

      

 
   /S/   Melissa Keiswetter, Secretary 

 

 

 

 
 


